The Mt. Diablo Unified School District presents the following as its Initial Proposal for successor negotiations to the current 2007-2010 Collective Bargaining Agreement with the Mt. Diablo Education Association (MDEA).

The District proposes to “roll over” the current Collective Bargaining Agreement dated July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2010 in its entirety (including the 2009-2010 salary schedule as well as the District paid medical benefit contribution) without change as a closed Agreement for the duration of the July 1, 2010 through June 30, 2013 contract period.
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